
Head Teacher Message:

Dear families,

We have had a lovely week seeing the chicks hatch in Year R and have had 

the best whole school Science day today. Ask your little ones about the 

experiments they have seen and carried out.

In assemblies this half term we have been thinking about looking after 

ourselves and recognising everyone is different and how we celebrate 

this. We follow this with the right to be treated fairly and how we respect this 

when interacting with each other. We will then move on to celebrate Holi and 

Easter and look at how our cultures celebrate these festivals.

Just a little reminder that if you have a concern about the welfare of your child 

we ask that you call in and ask for a member of staff to call you back. Emails 

are not always seen the same day and we have shared that we will respond 

within three days because of this.

We truly want to keep the communication working for everyone so that you are 

not left worrying. As we always say we would much rather talk to you about a 

little worry than allow it to grow. Please remember our open door policy for the 

end of the school day. Staff are all out on the classroom doors and the main 

gate for you to catch us.

Messages:

Lost Property

If your child is missing any items of uniform the last day to check the lost property will be 

28th March. After this date any unclaimed items will be recycled.

.

Whole School Dates:

Mon 25/3/24 – School Photo Day

Tue 26/3/24 – Year R Celebration event at 2.45pm.

Thu 28/3/24 – Last day of term

Friday 15th March 2024



Messages Contd …….

PE Mats

We have 16 large PE mats from the Juniors that we are getting rid of in approximately six weeks. If you would like any please let reception know 

and we will keep hold of them for you.

Parkrun Number 9

Thank you to all the volunteers and children who took part in today's parkrun. We enjoyed having the inflatable start and finish today. Lots of you 

were wearing your t shirts which was great to see. We hope Darren is wearing his next week!

Well done to Laurie in Badgers who ran 10 laps. Also, thank you to Maya in Rabbits who helped to pick up the cones throughout the route. What 

a superstar! The sports leaders are starting to think about the words on the badges which will be exciting to see what they come up with.

I look forward to seeing lots of you next week.



Year R    

Celebration Event

The year R celebration event will be held on 26th March at 2.45pm, we look forward to 

seeing you there.

Science Day

Year R have had Science day today, please see the attached document which has a link 

to activities that you can do at home with your child.

Year 1

Spring Term 2 – Curriculum

Please see the attached letter for the year 1 curriculum for this term.

REMINDER

22nd March – Victorian Dress Up Day

22nd March – Victorian Celebration Event in school hall, 2.45pm

Library
Here is a reminder of Year 1 classes library slots as mentioned in the curriculum letter.

Moles - Friday

Rabbits - Tuesday

Owls - Wednesday

Please be advised that we are unable to issue your child a new library book unless their previous one 

has been returned. Many thanks for your continued support with this.

Year 2

Reminder

Year 2 Celebration event: Friday 22nd March, 2.20pm

Spelling Quiz: Tuesday 19th March

Weekly Attendance Whole School Attendance – 94.7%

If your child is not in school we miss them greatly and will call to see how they are.

The school’s Designated Safeguarding Leads are:

DSL: Mrs C Gregory

Deputy DSL: Mrs L Watts
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